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SELECTMEN’S MEETING MINUTES

February 22, 2017
The meeting was called to order at 9:40 A.M. by Chairman Pitt.  Present were Selectmen Mrs. Harris and Mrs. Paight.  Also present was Chief Chris Lyons with the Police Department.
Chief Lyons update the Selectmen on the status of the new officer, Colin Germain with the Police Department.  He will start employment March 20, 2017 with in-field training and attend the Police Academy starting on May 1, 2017.  Chief Lyons discussed a conversation he had with a resident about the budget for the Police Department.  Chief Lyons left at 10:10 A.M.

The Selectmen reviewed 2017 Draft Town Warrants and the Annual Report and made corrections and adjustments. 

Mrs. Harris moved and Ms. Pitt seconded the motion to approve by a majority vote the recommendations for warrant articles, 3,4,5,6,7,8,9,10,11,12,13, and 16 to be submitted to the Town at the Annual Town Meeting.  Vote to approve was unanimous.  
The Board of Selectmen recessed the meeting at 12:40 P.M. to reconvene on February 23rd at 1:00 P.M., to sign the DRA form MS-636 and to finish the review of the draft Town Report.  

The Selectmen reconvened at 1:13 P.M, February 23, 2017.

The Selectmen discussed emails received from an individual concerning the Right To Know Law and the Planning Board meeting which took place 2/22/2017.  

The Selectmen discussed the statutes for tax exemptions and credits allotted to veterans and disabled veterans.  

The Selectmen reviewed pages for the Annual Town Report for corrections.

Mrs. Paight moved and Ms. Pitt seconded the motion to approve the overspending by the Cemetery Trustees to exceed the 2016 budget in order to remove trees that were a potential hazard to persons and property.  Vote to approve was unanimous.  
Chairman Pitt moved and Mrs. Harris seconded the motion to adjourn the meeting. Vote was unanimous. Meeting adjourned at 3:05 P.M.  

Respectfully submitted,








Beverly Harris







Selectman
The Town of Marlborough prohibits discrimination on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, 

sexual orientation, religion, age, disability, marital or family status.

The Town of Marlborough is an equal opportunity employer.


